COMMITTEE REPORT

THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF FINDLAY, OHIO

A COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE meeting was held on Tuesday, July 29, 2014 to

discuss a Findlay City Schools’ request for a new bus facility on vacant land adjacent to
Cooper Field.
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R. Ronald Monday, President of Council Pro-Tem

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE DATED: July 29, 2014




